PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

LAKE AVENUE OVER THE OWASCO RIVER
BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT

Tuesday, February 6, 2024
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm
Brief Presentation at 5:00 pm

The City of Auburn is developing a project to rehabilitate the Lake Avenue Bridge over
the Owasco River. This project is being funded by the New York State Department of
Transportation’s Bridge New York program and the City of Auburn. You are invited to
participate, review preliminary plans, and offer comments on the proposed project at:

Memorial City Hall
Council Chambers
24 South Street
Auburn, NY 13021

The meeting room is handicapped accessible. Please contact Scott Mclntyre, City of Auburn Engineering Services, at
315-255-4133 or smcintyre@auburnny.gov for additional information or if a sign language interpreter, assistive listening
device system or other accommodation will be required to facilitate your participation. For more information about the
City of Auburn’s Title VI Policy Statement, please visit the City of Auburn Website at www.auburnny.gov.

For the most up to date project information and schedule, visit the construction information page at

www.auburnny.gov.
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